
December Newsletter
Upcoming Events

We are SO excited to (hopefully), offer winter
programs for all ages! Please stay tuned to our

social media channels in the New Year for
updates about registration, start dates and more.
We are hoping that any delay will be a short one!

Click the button below to contact our Community
and Recreation Coordinator for information or to

be added to our parent list.

Contact Us

Year in Review!

Our community's own Little Free Garden
continued to flourish until the end of the

season. The amazing organizer Avril, along
with assistance from local community

members, ensured that the garden was a
welcoming, sustainable refuge in the

heart of Preston!

We look forward to seeing it bloom again
next spring!

Our inaugural and very
successful Community Cuts

program, saw us provide
complimentary back to

school haircuts to many of
our youngest community

members...all while
supporting some fantastic

local stylists!

We were thrilled to be able
to run successful Rec and
STEAM Programs during
both the summer & fall

seasons. Look for updates
about our winter

programming coming soon!

Some amazing giveaway
contests happened this

year, including our Pumpkin
Carving Contest and

Holiday Basket Raffle. We
are so grateful for the

continued support of our
local business partners!

mailto:ellial@prestonheights.ca


Did you come out to see us at the Mobile
Market at 350 Linden? We tried to be
there almost every week (weather
dependent!), to chat, share our
happenings, and connect with some
amazing community members

Contact Us
About a NAG

Get to Know Our Placement Students!

Hello! My name is Anjana, and I'm currently studying in the Social Service Worker
program at Conestoga college. I have been volunteering at Preston Heights

Community Group since September and have been engaged in several activities.
One of my favourite things to do at PHCG is creating posters and flyers because

the staff gives us the freedom to be as creative as we want! In the future, I’m
hoping to work with immigrants and hopefully with newcomers, because of my

own experience in Canada.

Hi! My name is Jess and I am in my second and final year of the Social Service
Worker program at Conestoga College. I am completing my second-year work
placement here at Preston Heights Community Group and it has been a great
opportunity to learn more about working in the community service field! In the

future, I am hoping to attend the University of Waterloo and continue my
education so that I can eventually work in the community service field. I am

excited to keep working with PHCG for the rest of my school year and to
continue learning about how I can be of assistance to my community!

Happy New Year From Preston Heights
Community Group! See you soon in 2022!

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the

traditional territory of the Anishnawbe,

Haudenosaunee and Neutral peoples. Cambridge is

situated on the Haldimand Tract, land that was

granted to the Six Nations of the Grand River .

Connect with us
www.prestonheights.ca
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